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QUESTION 1

Which statement is true about stopping Node Manager? 

A. If you stop Node Manager, the managed servers it started will also stop. 

B. You may kill the Node Manager process by using operating system commands. 

C. Using the stopNodeManager.sh script so Node Manager stops gradually. 

D. Using the administration console, select the appropriate machine and click stop. 

E. The administration server goes into ADMIN mode if it can no longer Communicate with Node Manager. 

F. The managed servers that Nod Manager started go into ADMIN mode if they can no longer communicate with Node
Manager. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

 

QUESTION 2

You decide to use a database to store WebLogic Server transaction logs for a managed server. 

Which two steps are required to configure this? 

A. Under the managed server\\'s Services configuration select "JDBC" as the type for the transaction log store. 

B. Under the managed server\\'s Services configuration, select "Disable the Default Store 

C. Create a non XA data source in the domain for the database transaction log. 

D. Create an XA data source in the domain for the database transaction log. 

Correct Answer: AC 

 

QUESTION 3

While using the Configuration Wizard to create a new domain, you do not set the Listen Address for the administration
server and accept the default value. 

What is the result? 

A. Server startup fails 

B. The server binds to localhost 

C. The server prompts for an address when it is started the first time 

D. The server attempts to bind to all network interfaces on the host OS 
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Correct Answer: B 

Reference: https://docs.oracle.com/cd/E13222_01/wls/docs81/adminguide/createdomain.html 

 

QUESTION 4

You created a shutdown class Myclass that you would like to execute just before server shutdown. Which statement is
true regarding Myclass? 

A. Myclass can be specified in the Configuration Wizard as a shutdown class. 

B. Myclass must be available in the WebLogic server\\'s classpath. 

C. Myclass can be targeted to only one server instance. 

D. Myclass must not have a main method. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 5

GridLink data sources are designed for use with an Oracle RAC database. By using the Fast Connection Failover (FCF)
pattern, GridLink data sources can quickly react when a RAC node goes down. 

Which two statements are true? 

A. The Oracle Notification service is used to notify the data source of changes to RAC nodes. 

B. The reaction is quick, because in using FCF all network timeouts are set very low. 

C. FCF is faster because it polls and tests connection, freeing the data source from these tasks. 

D. FCF requires the use and configuration of a database server in the GridLink data source. 

E. You can use any Oracle Thin database driver with a GridLink data source. 

Correct Answer: AD 

 

QUESTION 6

Your administration server goes down. One of the managed server of the domain is also currently shut down. This
managed server has been successfully started in the past. You cannot bring up the administration server right away, but
you need to start the managed server. You run the start script, but the managed server will not start. Explain this. 

A. This managed server has disabled Managed Server Independence mode 

B. Managed servers always contact their admin server for the latest configuration. When the admin server is down, a
managed server cannot be started. 

C. This managed server must be part of a cluster and the cluster master is also down 

Latest 1Z0-133 Dumps | 1Z0-133 PDF Dumps | 1Z0-133 VCE Dumps                                3 / 8

https://www.certbus.com/1z0-133.html
https://www.certbus.com/1z0-133.html
https://www.certbus.com/1z0-133.html


https://www.certbus.com/1z0-133.html
2023 Latest certbus 1Z0-133 PDF and VCE dumps Download

D. This managed server must reside on the same machine as the admin server 

E. The domain must use the embedded LDAP for authentication. Without the admin server, the managed server cannot
get updates to its local LDAP store 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 7

By monitoring CPU and RAM utilization, it appears that one member of your cluster is receiving a much 

lower percentage of the request load than the other servers. 

Which Administration Console metric should you examine to help determine if a network problem is the 

cause? 

A. Primary session count 

B. Drop out frequency 

C. Migration basis 

D. Health state 

E. Current heap size 

Correct Answer: E 

Reference: https://docs.oracle.com/middleware/12212/wcp/admin/GUID-855999B5-F073-436B-
B7A4B7AD046A0D0A.htm#WCADM348 

 

QUESTION 8

You create a new dynamic cluster with the following parameters: Number of servers: 2 Listen port: 8101 Enable
calculated listen ports: true 

To which two port numbers will the resulting two dynamic servers bind? (Choose two.) 

A. 8101 

B. 8102 

C. 8103 

D. 8100 

E. 8104 

Correct Answer: AD 
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QUESTION 9

The admin server\\'s domain files were backed up by using the tar command on Linux. The admin server crashes and
the domain files become corrupted. The domain files are restored from the backup. You try and start the admin server
by using the usual domain start script. The script does not run. The error is "permission denied". How should you
troubleshoot this? 

A. Check the ownership and file system permissions of the start script 

B. Ensure you are currently logged in as a WebLogic Server administrator before running the script 

C. Stop any running managed servers and then start the admin server 

D. After the restoration of a domain, you must start the admin by using WLST 

E. Be sure to start the admin server as the root user 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 10

Select two true statements about WebLogic Server\\'s role in transaction management. (Choose two.) 

A. You can configure WebLogic Server JTA properties at the domain, cluster, and server level 

B. WebLogic Server can act as the transaction manager for multiple transactional resource managers during a
distributed transaction 

C. WebLogic Server supports transactional work managers 

D. Starting with WebLogic Server 12c, you can create two kinds of clusters: the "standard" cluster, as in previous
versions, and the new transactional cluster 

E. WebLogic Server supports transactional Enterprise Java Beans 

Correct Answer: AC 

 

QUESTION 11

Which two metrics are used to monitor and troubleshoot unicast communication in a cluster? 

A. Groups 

B. Master 

C. Backup server 

D. Session Replicas 

E. Local Group Leader 

Latest 1Z0-133 Dumps | 1Z0-133 PDF Dumps | 1Z0-133 VCE Dumps                                5 / 8

https://www.certbus.com/1z0-133.html
https://www.certbus.com/1z0-133.html
https://www.certbus.com/1z0-133.html


https://www.certbus.com/1z0-133.html
2023 Latest certbus 1Z0-133 PDF and VCE dumps Download

Correct Answer: AE 

 

QUESTION 12

You have been tasked with replacing an existing WebLogic domain with a brand new installation as part of a migration.
The new server needs to use the previously created JDBC store that holds existing JMS messages. 

Which two configuration requirements do you need to comply with in order to make the transition successful? (Choose
two.) 

A. In Persistent Stores, create a new JDBC store and select the option "Use existing store" 

B. The new domain name needs to be the same as the old domain it\\'s replacing 

C. Duplicate the JMS and persistent store configuration in the new domain 

D. The storage needs to be file based and not JDBC based 

E. Set the prefix for the JDBC store table to the domain name 

Correct Answer: AE 

 

QUESTION 13

Consider an application that comprises both web and EJB components. 

What are two benefits of implementing a multitier cluster architecture over a single-tier(basic) cluster 

architecture? (Chose two.) 

A. Dynamic clusters are only supported for the multitier architecture 

B. Remote EJB access is blocked 

C. Each cluster can be scaled independently 

D. Future web clusters can share the same EJB tier 

E. All servers can be managed (started/stopped) together 

Correct Answer: DE 

 

QUESTION 14

You use the administration console to start a managed server. Select the three statements that must be true. 

A. In the domain configuration, the managed server is assigned to a machine. 

B. The Node Manager process is running on the administration server\\'s machine. 

C. The Node Manager process is running on the managed server\\'s machine. 
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D. The administration server uses one way SSL to communicate with the Node Manager. 

E. In the domain configuration, the Node Manager has been configured for the machine. 

F. You have configured the Java based Node Manager. The administration console cannot communicate with the script
- based Node Manager. 

Correct Answer: ACE 

 

 

QUESTION 15

Consider an IT infrastructure comprising several web and EJB applications. Each application is expected 

to handle significantly different workloads and, therefore, has different resource and scalability 

requirements. 

Which is the best solution? 

A. Configure a separate proxy for each application 

B. Configure a dedicated WebLogic Server for each application 

C. Configure a separate node manager for each application 

D. Configure a separate cluster for each application 

Correct Answer: A 
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